
 

REMEMBERING BENZIE:  

An Oral History Project 

April 2021 Update 

Our student interns, Leola, Liam, and Olivia have been hard at work! Currently the Remembering Benzie 

student interns are working on their Legacy Project interviews.  

 

The Legacy Project features interviews with Benzie County 

residents that have made an impact in our community. 

Each intern will interview two community members, one 

interviewee recommended by the Benzie Area Historical 

Society and one interviewee of their choice. Each session 

will result in one full, unedited video and one short, edited 

video focused on a point of interest from within the 1-2 

hour unedited interview. The short video will include 

photos, B roll (secondary footage spliced in), and 

occasionally, music. Both the unedited, full interview and 

the edited, short video will be posted to the Remembering 

Benzie YouTube channel. Legacy Project videos will be 

released weekly on Tuesdays at 10am beginning April 6th. 

 

We are so proud of the work the interns are doing and the progress they are making! They are putting in a 

great deal of hard work, thought, creativity, and passion into this project. We have been struck by their 

desire to really represent their community and touched by how truly excited they have been to make these 

individual connections. We look forward to sharing their amazing work! 

 

We thank you all for your continued support and excitement for this wonderful program! Please subscribe to 

our Remembering Benzie YouTube page to watch past interviews recorded by our interns last year and click 

on notification settings to be notified as new videos are posted. 

 

This project was made possible in part by the Institute of  

Museum and Library Services LG-27-19-0151-19.  
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